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DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
HEADQUARTERS, US ARMY MEDICAL RESEARCH AND MATERIEL COMMAND
810 SCHREIDER STREET
FORT DETRICK, MD 21702-5000

o OCT 30 2013

Freedom of Information/
Privacy Act Office

Mr. John Greenewald

Dear Mr. Greenewald,

This letter is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) requests dated
September 24, 2013 and letter of referral from Defense Technical Information Center
dated October 23, 2013. In this response, DTIC released one document to the US
Army Medical Research and Materiel Command (USAMRMC) for review and release.

Release of document ADP008883 entitled “Cloning of the Human Brain (TTX-
Sensitive) and the Human Cardiac (TTX-Insensitive) Na + Channel cDNAs" is aftached.

Your request was processed in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act
(FOIA), 5 United States Code (U.S.C.) § 552. '

Sincerely,

\(meay?@?&f/

Sandra J. Rogers
Freedom of Information/Privacy Act Officer
U.S. Army Medical Research and

Materiel Command









Pages:11 Page(s)
Report Number: XA - USAMRDC ( XA )
Monitor Series: USAMRDC

Contract/Grant/Transfer Number: DAMD17-91-C-1093 ( DAMD1791C1093 )

Thank you so much for your time, and | am very much looking forward to your response.
Sincerely,

John Greenewald, Jr.

I

]

;i-ncerely,

John Greenewald, Jr.

The Black Vault

http://www.theblackvault.com <http://www.theblackvault.com/>

Social Media:

[ Become a Fan on Facebook <https://www.facebook.com/TheBlackVault> | The Black Vault Group on Facebook
<http://www.facebook.com/home.php?sk=group 218396414863585> | YouTube
<http://www.youtube.com/blackvault2> | Twitter <http://twitter.com/blackvaultcom> | Scribd
<http://www.scribd.com/john_greenewald> ]

20



DEFENSE TECHNICAL INFORMATION CENTER
8725 JOHN J. KINGMAN RD, STE 0944
FT. BELVOIR, VA 22060-6218

wae  DTIC-R (FOIA 2013-170) 0CT 23 201

Mr. John Greenewald

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This is in response to your email dated September 24, 2013, requesting information under the
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) (enclosure 1). Under Department of Defense rules
implementing the FOIA, published at 32 CFR 286, your request was categorized as “other.”

The document that you have requested, ADP008883, entitled, “Cloning of the Human Brain
(TTX-Sensitive) and the Human Cardiac (TTX-Insensitive) Na+ Channel cDNAs”, is limited to
U.S. Government agencies and their contractors only; therefore, your request has been forwarded
to the organization below for processing and direct response back to you. Please direct all future
correspondence related to document ADP008883 to.

CDR, USAMRMC

ATTN: MCMR-SG

504 Scoft Street

Fort Detrick, MD 21702-5012

To date, there are no assessable fees for services from DTIC. Please understand that other

-members of the public may submit a FOIA request for copies of FOIA requests received by this
office or the names of those who have submitted requests. Should such occur, your name and, if
asked for, a copy of your request will be released; however, your home address and home
telephone number will not be released. Other private citizens who have obtained your name by
using such a request may contact you. However, correspondence from the DoD about your
request will be on official letterhead. If you have any questions, please call me at (703) 767-
9204. Thank you for your interest in obtaining information from DTIC.

Sincerely,

Ty

Enclosure MICHAE¥Y HAMILTON
FOIA Program Manager






































